Amy Marsh

4 Persse Avenue
Johnstown, NY 12095
amysmarsh@gmail.com

July 31, 2023

Susan Swartz

Superintendent of Schools
Scotia-Glenville Central School District
900 Preddice Parkway

Scotia, NY 12302

Dear Ms. Swartz,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my position at the Scotia-Glenville
Central School District effective August 31, 2023.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the high school students and families of the
Scotia-Glenville community.

Sincerely,

Amy Marsh



